
292

GENImIal FACULTY 2JITlIG

Indiana University

September 27, 1960

The Fcaculty of the University met in the Whittenberger Auditoriim at
8:00 p.m., September 27, 1960. President Wells welcomed the beginning of
the new academic year with enthusiasm and confidence.

President Wells, with the assistance of the administrative officers,
deans and chairmen, introduced the new members of the administrative staff
and faculty.

In accordance with the provisions for amendment set forth in the
Constitution, President 'ells identified the proposed changes in Articles
VI and VII of the Constitution as an amendment to be presented for discussion
at a later meeting of the Faculty.

The meeting then adjourned for social enjoyment in the quarters of
the University Club.

Norman T. Pratt, Jr.
Secretary
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